
 

 

STRATEGIC PLANNING COMMITTEE 

 

Membership Acknowledgement 

 

 

  WHEREAS, the City Council of the City of Beverly Hills has recently combined the 

Strategic Planning Committee with the Southeast Taskforce and has extended the term of the 

Strategic Planning Committee for an additional one year (through April 10, 2020).   

 WHEREAS, the membership of the Strategic Planning Committee is open to anyone.  In 

addition, members of the public are invited to serve on the Committee with a written 

acknowledgement that such committee member will commit to regular attendance at the 

meetings. 

 NOW THEREFORE, I, ________________________, hereby acknowledge as follows: 

(1)  I would like to serve on the Strategic Planning Committee to provide my input on the 

following goals of the Strategic Plannning Committee: 

To preserve and enhance the beauty and attractiveness of Beverly Hills in 

order to build upon and increase its value as: 

• An international shopping destination; 

• A destination for dining, entertainment and cultural experiences; 

• A leader in innovation, professional support and development; 

• A livable, walkable and bike-able city; and 

• A model as a safe and healthy destination.  

(2) I commit to regularly attend the the meetings of the Strategic Planning Committee, 

which meets regulary on the 2nd Monday of every month from 5:00 p.m. - 6:00 p.m. 

 

Date: _________________   Signature: _________________________________ 

Name: 

Please provide an e-mail address if you would like to receive notifications regarding upcoming 

meetings and agenda items. 

E-mail: ____________________________ 
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